FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

October 8, 2014

THE OM CENTER LLC
7610 NE 4TH COURT
MIAMI, FL 33138 o
CELIL B e o AT

SUBJECT: THE OM CENTER LLC © 1009/ 14--01005--015 #4570, 34
Ref. Number: 1.06000083299

L e, ey e, g _eem,

This letter is to advise you that as of October 8, 2014 the 2014 ANNUAL
REPORT for THE OM CENTER LLC has/have been reactivated.

We received a check for Debit Memo #10760-A as a reptacement check for the
cne that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Garry Leonard
Division of Corporations Letter Number: 814A00021539
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